From: Mindaia Wilcox

Sent! Tuesday, November 6, 2018 4:09 PM PST
To: Fred lackson
Subject: BEC

Please have someone pull the building jacket of the Forum to determine the capacity. Let me know by
Thursday. Thanks.

Respectfully,
Mindy Wilcox, AICP : Planning Manager : City of Inglewood
Economic and Community Development Department

Planning Division : One Manchester Boulevard : Inglewood, CA 90301
V{310) 412-5230 : F(310) 412-5681 : mwilbex@uivolinglewoed org

EXCELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT 1o Problem Solving. DETERM&NATION to Succeed.

Please consider the arvironment before printing this email.



